
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:42:44 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 5:15 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Aline Fiebig

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Enbridge Gas

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Sir or Madam,

As a single female with dependents, I found it difficult to stomach that my home natural gas bill has tripled in the
last year. Now I am sick to learn that Enbridge is asking for another rate increase in Jan 2023. I also fail to
understand why they are asking for this as a simple Google search reveals that this company made almost 7 billion
dollars in revenue during the third quarter of 2022 alone. Continuous rate increases such as this will force customers
to choose between putting food on the table or heating their home.
I know I am not alone in this, although I doubt any comments made here will make any difference in the outcome of
the OEB's decision.

Kind regards,
Aline Fiebig

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




